1. Home

Park Station Newsletter - June 29, 2018

By Park Station June 29, 2018 | 8:15 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

4th of July is coming our way and I want you all to be prepared. 4th of July is a time of celebration but please do so safely.

We have included in this newsletter some information on Fireworks (pg. 3). I cannot emphasize enough the importance of safety around the use of fireworks and I cannot encourage you enough to just go see the public displays and avail of that experience rather than creating your own. Each year there are so many horrific incidents of people loosing body parts and lives because of the misuse of fireworks. My advice is don't use them and avoid being a victim.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM

Featured

Announcements

News Release